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A Message from Miss Smithson 

 

It has been the most phenomenal week after the full re-
opening on Monday. I am delighted to see all our chil-
dren back in school and having fun.  
Everyone has been busy with lots of outdoor learning 
and creating different collages on art day. I am so 
proud of how everyone has settled back in so quickly. 
  

Ducklings and Robins have been busy planting bulbs and sowing seeds. We have lots to look 
after and watch grow. Thank you Mrs Thompson for helping us! 

Kingfishers had a wonderful time making clay animals and habitats! 

 



Owls have had a great first week back in school. They have been busy learning about Tudors, 
sharing stories and playing outside. 

The Victorians 

Woodpeckers loved spending time outdoors this week! We used paint swatches to match different 
natural materials we found. 

It was so lovely to get our hands on 
some real artefacts courtesy of Miss 
Bedda. It really brought the topic to 

life and we enjoyed trying to work out 
what everything was.  



 
Attendance awards! 

 

  

 98.19% 

 

  

 100%  

 

 

 98.93% 

 

  

 99.43% 

 

Our winning class is 

Woodpeckers 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 
22nd March—DT day 

24th March—Owls Tudor party 

25th March—Non uniform day 

26th March—Teacher training day (school 
closed) 

 

Easter Holidays 

 
12th April—Summer term begins 

12th April—Fitness fun day 

13th April—Art day 

19th April—The Big Pedal starts 

3rd May—Bank holiday 

 

Exciting baby news! 

We would all like to give Mrs Cope our best 
wishes as she starts her maternity leave at 

Easter. Mrs Cope is a highly valued member of 
our team as Trust Lead SENDCo. Mrs Mills 
will be stepping up into this role until Mrs 

Cope returns after maternity. 
 

 

Football kit 
We are looking for a business in our local 

community to sponsor us for a new football 
kit. If you are able to support us, please    

contact Miss Smithson. 

Busy Robins 

Robins have loved building ball runs and creating 
their own  

obstacle courses. 


